MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL BOARD MEETING HELD WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2021

The Piggott School District Board of Education met in a Special Meeting on Wednesday,
September 8, 2021 in the District Administrative Office. Members present were Hope Burns,
Brad Dunlap, Chris Roberts and Jim Threatt.

Board President, Hope Burns called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M.

Board President, Hope Burns, waived the reading of The Regular Board Meeting held Tuesday,
August 10, 2021 and the Special Board Meeting held Wednesday, August 25, 2021.

The Board discussed Banning a community member from school campus and events. Mr.
Bowen said the incident in question has been investigated by our SRO and the Sheriff's
Department.

The Board said the school needs to make sure that the old gym is secure at all times and keys
are not to be given out to anybody except the coaches.

Board President, Hope Burns waived the motion to enter executive session.

Board President, Hope Burns waived the motion to return to open session.

Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent, Brad Dunlap made a motion to

ban Michael Harrell from all school activities with the exception of the Homecoming evening
activities that involve his daughter with him leaving immediately following the activities with
any other related activities involving his daughter being handled on a case by case basis any
violation of this ban will result in criminal trespassing charges. The motion passed 3 to 1 with
Hope Burns voting against.

Add discussion of honoring Hunter Midkiff.

Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent, Chris Roberts made a motion to name the
Football Stadium the Hunter Midkiff Memorial Stadium at Parker Field and retire his number 56
jersey at the conclusion of the 2021-2022 football season with the number possibly being
brought back when his little brother gets in the 7*" grade. The motion passed 4 to 0.

Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent, Jim Threatt made a motion to accept the
letter of resignation from Wade Taylor effective August 25, 2021. The motion passed 4 to 0.



Upon the recommendation of the Superintendent, Brad Dunlap to hire Donna Rupe as cafeteria
worker for 4 hours per day at $11.00 per hour as per board policies and salary schedules. The
motion passed 4 to 0.

Board President, Hope Burns adjourned the meeting.
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